
Relaxation of Visitation Restrictions in General Hospital Wards 

Restrictions on visitation are partially relaxed from Saturday, June 1, 2024. 
 

Visiting or office hours 
Visiting hours are from 1pm to 4pm daily. 
 
Precautions during visitation 
・When you arrive at the hospital, be sure to take your temperature and fill out the Visitor 

Questionnaire. 
(weekdays:staff station     holiday: front entrance) 
 
・The number of visitors is limited to two. 
（A family member or key person.）（Children aged 6 or under are not allowed.） 
 
・Visiting hours are limited to 30 minutes. 
 
・Places where you can visit  Patients in private rooms：Private room 
         Patients in 4-bed rooms(Mobile patients): Patient cafeteria 
                             Patients who are not mobile :Inside a hospital room 
 
・Please wear masks and keep your distance from each other. 
 
 
 
Please continue to follow these precautions 
 
・Always wear a mask in the hospital 
・Persons with fever or feeling unwell are not allowed to enter the inpatient ward. 
・If the infection situation worsens, visits may not be possible. 
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